To: Winn,Davis, County Manager

From: Chuck Cotnoir

The Island Boards of Health Agents are currently negotiating their nursing contracts. To deliver the services called for in the contracts likely requires a minimum of 1 full time nurse plus a part time administrator. Ideally, the administrator would have nursing skills and experience also. These nursing positions are for providing illness prevention services and health promotional services to Island residents. The full time nursing position is for a traveling nurse and the part time nurse performs some nursing services but is primarily an administrative person.

If this is something that the County is interested in talking about, the Island Boards of Health would be glad to meet with you. Perhaps, this meeting could take place after the MVMRC meeting on Wednesday morning, March 21st.

I’m interested in seeing this come into being because of the vast amount of Pandemic mitigation information that it will be necessary to relay, on a continuous basis, to the Island community, over the foreseeable future.

Chuck Cotnoir, Director

Dukes County Emergency Management Agency
